
 
 

 

Guilford County Health and Human Services Advisory Committee 

 

December 17, 2024 

To: Guilford County Board of Commissioners 

The Guilford County Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) would like to request a term  

Exemption for the current Health and Human Services Advisory Chair, Turkesshia Moore.  Set forth in 

the Health and Human Services Advisory Committee (HHSAC) bylaws, HHSAC members have a two-

term limit.  With this request, we would like to recommend that Ms. Moore be granted a 3rd term as a 

member on the HHSAC. 

 

The HHSAC serves a key role in advocating for the health and well-being of the citizens of Guilford 

County.  Ms. Moore has served on the HHSAC since 2020 and has served as the Board Chair for two 

terms.  Ms. Moore’s historical knowledge over the past four years will be integral to a successful 

transition to the next HHSAC Board Chair and will greatly support the onboarding of the two newest 

HHSAC members who will join in 2025.  Ms. Moore has brought valuable experience and insight to this 

committee and losing her presence and perspectives would be a challenge as HHS continues its work in 

consolidating and integrating Public Health and Social Services. 

 

Thank you so much for your consideration of this recommendation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Victor Isler, 

Director, HHS/Assistant County Manager – Successful People 
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